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The University of Southern California Viterbi 
School of Engineering congratulates Department 
of Civil Engineering professor Sami Masri for his 
receipt of the 2007 Newark Medal from the 
American Society of Civil Engineers. Each year, 
the ASCE grants the award to a member who 
helps strengthen the scientific basis of structural 
engineering. 

Masri was honored in June for “vision and 
leadership in the field of structural control and 
health monitoring, and his contributions to the 
technical development and professional validation 
of this emerging field.”


